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West Warrnambool and Dennington are Child-Safe Parishes 

Child Safeguarding Officer: Mrs Rachel Brown. 0402 009 785 

Parish Leaders Group 
Parishioners will remember that 
because two men from the Parish 
Pastoral Leaders Group have 
transferred to other parishes, we 
recently invited other men from the 
parish to volunteer to replace them. 
Last Tuesday two male parishioners 
attended the leaders’ meeting for the 
first time and one former member 
returned. The new members are 
Michael Murphy and Tim Keane and 
the returning member is Frank 
Garvey. The group now consists of 
those three men as well as Mary Cain 
(chair); Karen Johnson (secretary); 
Rachel Brown (Child Protection 
Officer); Catherine Reid and Julie 
Sagnol. Father Michael attends the 
meetings, although he is technically 
not a member; rather, as Parish 
Priest, he receives the group’s 
recommendations for action. 

 

Diocesan Youth Festivals 
Joy+ festivals for youth and young 
adults, 15 to 30, have already been 
advertised on The Parish Pump. 
People from the Diocese (including 
Bishop Paul Bird) will be presenting 
the gathering on Sunday 2 September 
here in West Warrnambool at St Pius 
X Parish. More information can be 
had on the youth ministry web pages 
at  www.ballarat.catholic.org.au or you 
can email youth@ballarat.catholic.org. 
au 
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St Pius X 
OLHC 

St Joseph’s 
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St Pius X 
St Joseph’s 

Allansford 

(1st, 3rd & 5th: Mass) 
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(1st, 3rd & 5th lay-led) 
Purnim (2nd & 4th: Mass) 
St Joseph’s  

Weekday Masses 
 

Monday 23:              7:30 a.m. St Pius X 

Tuesday 24:             5:45 p.m. St Pius X 

Wednesday 25:        10 a.m. Dennington  
Thursday 26:          10 a.m. Mercy Place       
Friday 27:                 9:15 a.m. St Pius X              
Saturday 28:                10 a.m. St Pius X 

 

Confessions 

Saturday mornings after Mass or when 
you can find Father Michael: no 
appointment is necessary.  

 

Collection for the Pope 
The annual collection for the Pope will 
be taken up today. Through this 
collection the opportunity is offered to 
support the Pope’s pastoral care for 
people around the world.   Bishop Paul 
Bird has told us that he is aware of the 
many financial  demands made on the 
people of the diocese throughout the 
year, but he reminds us that this 
particular appeal does require special 
attention.   

 

eConference on Plenary Council 
St Joseph’s Parish will host the next e-

conference in their parish hall on 
Wednesday 8 August from 10 a.m. to 3 
p.m. The questions under consideration 
will be 

• What do you think God is asking of 
us in Australia at this time? 

• What questions do you have about 
the future of the church for the 
Plenary Council to consider in 2020? 

• Do you have a story you would like 
to share about your experience of 
faith or the Church? 

To reserve your seat, please contact St 
Joseph’s Parish Office on 5562 2231 or 
warrnambool@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

People attending are asked to bring a 
plate to share for lunch. 
 

New Archbishop for Melbourne 
Pope Francis has accepted the 
resignation of Archbishop Hart of 
Melbourne and has appointed the  
bishop of Broken Bay NSW, Peter 
Comensoli, to take his place on 1 
August. 

Thank You for Giving 
Presbytery Last Week: $634.50 

Giving July 17-June 18: $66,743.65 

          Amount Pledged: $70,681.00 

 
St Pius X Bingo 

“Christmas in July” 
Bingo 

Thursday 26 July 2018 
Total Pay Out 

$3000.00 Plus ?? 
 

Jackpots 
$1000.00 x 1 
$500.00 x 1 
$50.00 x 26 

Plus 2 x Mystery 
‘Christmas’ Payouts 
If sufficient tickets sold 

Tickets only $10.00 for 30 Games 

+ $2.00 for BIG BUCKS 

Eyes down 8.00 pm 

Place: St Pius X Hall, Morriss Road.  
Doors open:  6.00 pm 

Enquiries Lorraine Ph: 0409237881 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


